MINUTES OF THE MISSION SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING
FEBRUARY 1, 2017

The Mission City Council met for a Special City Council Meeting at Mission City Hall on
Wednesday, February 1, 2017 at 7:45 p.m. The meeting was called to order by Mayor
Steve Schowengerdt. The following councilmembers were present: Tom Geraghty,
Suzie Gibbs, Kristin Inman, Pat Quinn, Arcie Rothrock, Nick Schlossmacher. ABSENT:
Ron Appletoft, Debbie Kring

Resolution Providing Notice of a Public Hearing Concerning Establishment of a
Redevelopment District (TIF District) within the City of Mission

Mayor Schowengerdt stated that this issue was just discussed by the Finance &
Administration Committee at their meeting this evening, and the resolution sets the date
and time for a public hearing concerning the establishment of a TIF district associated
with the proposed senior living development by Dial Development.

Moved by Quinn, seconded by Rothrock to adopt a resolution of the City of Mission,
Kansas providing for notice of a public hearing concerning the establishment of a
redevelopment district within the City pursuant to K.S.A. 12-1770, et seq., as amended.
There was no discussion on this issue. Voting AYE: Geraghty, Gibbs, Inman, Quinn,
Rothrock, Schlossmacher. Motion carried.

ADJOURNMENT

Moved by Quinn, seconded by Gibbs to adjourn the meeting at 7:48 p.m. All present
voted AYE. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted by Martha Sumrall, City Clerk.

Steve Schowengerdt, Mayor

Martha Sumrall, City Clerk



